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                                                                                                                                                                                20th November, 2017
Dear                                    ,

You have indicated that you would like to contribute to our ‘Leave your Mark’ initiative. We have now received enough money for the installation of our third fitness station. 
To ensure that the equipment is installed before the end of the year, could you please make you donation as soon as convenient. See below for payment details.
Once again, thank you so much for your generous offer,
Kind Regards,

Charlie Kenez

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Enclosed herewith is:
$                       as a donation to the “Leave Your Mark” initiative

Payment:  Direct Deposit   /  Cash   /  Cheque   (please circle)

A/c Name: Syndal South Primary School
 

BSB No. 063-174

Account No. 10033476

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
